maitretetee om 🛮

WELCOME BACK

Friday 6th September 2024

We hope you had a lovely summer break.

A very warm welcome to our new Nursery and Reception children, we are delighted to welcome you into our school family.

It has been wonderful to see our fabulous pupils settling into their new classes. They all look so smart in their uniforms. You will have seen the changes to our school building with new windows and doors. Most of the windows have been replaced which has made our classrooms much brighter and airy.

The building project faced some challenges so we were pleased to open on time yesterday. The problems with the mess and equipment on the yard are being addressed.

If you have any concerns about your child settling into school or if there is any support you would like, please let us know: you can pop into the school office and Mrs Exton or Mrs Sherwood can advise or you can contact your child's teacher through our Dojo app.

We have our Parent Support Advisor, Julie Bray, who can provide wider support to our families if required.

We want our pupils to thrive and to work together with you to make this happen.



SCHOOL ABSENCE

If your child is absent from school, we must be notified by either text or telephone by 8:55am. It is a legal requirement that we have a reason why your child is absent from school. If we are unable to contact you, the absence will be recorded as unauthorised.

Doors open at 8:45am, any children arriving in school after 8:55am will be marked as late.

We really appreciate your support and understanding on this matter.





S DATES TO REMEMBER

- Wednesday 11th September- Board Game A/S Club commences.
- Wednesday 11th September- Craft A/S Club commences.
- Thursday 12th September- Homework A/S Club commences
- Monday 16th September- MTL A/S Club commences.
- Monday 16th September Sewing A/S Club commences.
- Tuesday 17th September- MTL Boys Football Coaching A/S Club commences.
- Friday 20th September- MTL Girls football Coaching A/S Club commences.
- Friday 25th October- Break up for Half-
- Tuesday 5th November- School reopens to all pupils.

COATS AND FOOTWEAR

As the weather is getting colder and is very unpredictable, please make sure your child comes to school with appropriate footwear and a warm coat every day.

Thank you!

